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15th October 2018

Dear Rob,

On behalf of the Metropolitan Police I can confirm that the following service has been provided for the
proposed UCLH Phase 4 Inpatient Hospital & Proton Beam Therapy Centre at Grafton Way:

We have provided a site-specific security risk and threat assessment, and subsequent security strategy
and recommendations for security measures for the project. This assessment has accounted for
security considerations in the new building design and site layout through consultation with our
suitably qualified security consultant team.  Our assessment on the project began on the 11th of March
2011 with Architectural Liaison Officer Adam Lindsay. Further consultations with the project team
were conducted as the design progressed with myself on the 12th December 2017 & 10th October 2018
and a full summary was supplied to myself for review. These references are found below which I am
sure will be passed onto the BREEAM assessor and the London Borough of Camden Council for their
attention.

P4PBT - Access and security strategy - STW 12-10-2018
P4PBT - Axonometric views - STW - 12-10-2018
P4PBT - Facade design drawings - STW - 12-10-2018
P4PBT - GA plans - STW 12-10-2018
P4PBT - On site security office drawing - 12-10-2018
P4PBT - Facade door schedule and scope plans - STW 12-10-2018
P4PBT - Intruder alarm scope plans - 12-10-2018
P4PBT - Access control system layouts - LMG 12-10-2018
P4PBT - CCTV camera layouts and fields of view - LMG 12-10-2018

Though the project is not wishing to achieve ‘Secured by Design’ accreditation I certainly feel that if all
the security rated products are fitted to the perimeter of the building as stated then it would have no
issues in receiving certification.

Yours sincerely

Jim


